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PROJECT INFORMATION SHEET 

Garden Bed and Drainage Works 

Council will construct a curved garden bed and planting at Staffsmith Park behind the newly constructed 
amenities block, as well as additional drainage works. This forms part of Council's ongoing commitment 
to deliver parks and playgrounds that provide places for recreation, relaxation and community 
connection. The works will improve the visual amenity of drainage within the new facility.  

When will it happen? 

Works are scheduled to commence in late July and are expected to take up to three weeks to complete, 
weather and construction conditions permitting. Works will generally occur between  
6.30am to 6.00pm Monday to Saturday.  

Where will it happen? 

Works will occur behind the amenities block at Staffsmith Park, off Central Avenue, Mount Tamborine.  

What can I expect?  

There will be earthworks machinery and general construction vehicles in and around the park. Some 
areas will be fenced off with signs in place and construction noise will be heard throughout the day.  We 
request locals and visitors take extra care when on-site and adhere to all signage and temporary access 
restrictions. 

Every effort has been made to keep disruption to a minimum. The amenities block and park facilities will 
remain open during construction.  

Council acknowledges there may be a level of inconvenience to park users while these works are being 
undertaken. Your patience and understanding is appreciated during this time. 

Questions? 

Any enquiries regarding these works should be directed to Council on 5540 5111 or 
mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au, quoting "Staffsmith Park, Mount Tamborine". 

 

 

This project is an initiative of the Scenic Rim Regional Council through the  
2022-2023 Facilities Maintenance Program. 

 


